
 
 

 
 

 

 

1 
12 Malvern Avenue, Toronto, Ontario M4E 3E1, Telephone: (416) 393-5501 Fax: (416) 393-5631 

NOTRE DAME HIGH SCHOOL 
 

Toronto District School Board - Gradual Return to Extra-Curricular Activities 
 
In consultation with TPH we will be moving forward with requiring all students aged 12+ to be fully 
vaccinated to participate in indoor interschool extracurricular activities as well as activities that 
include participating at a venue that has a vaccination requirement.  

  
Please note that guidelines that are currently in place for curricular (class/course 
related) activities remain unchanged.  

  
For students participating in extracurricular activities that occur only within their school (outside of 
the student’s regular classes) and only with students from their school, vaccination is recommended 
but will not be required at this time. We encourage Principals and school staff to explore such 
school-based extracurricular opportunities that allow all students access to extracurricular activities 
whether vaccinated or not.  
 
• This vaccination requirement will apply to extracurricular teams/sports/activities where there is 

competition between schools, mixing with students from other schools and travel to other 
schools or external venues.  

• Students would be required to show proof of their double vaccination status prior to participating 
in interschool competition   

• All schools within the TCDSB and schools who are part of the TDCAA will be following this 
vaccination guideline (this includes all league play, invitational competitions, and independent 
tournaments, etc.)  

• In cases where a student is unable to be vaccinated, where possible, the school will work with TPH 
and staff to develop a process to support these students so they can safely participate in 
TCDSB interschool extracurricular activities.  

• Many competitions and finals take place at facilities where a vaccine mandate is already in place and 
applies to students aged 12+ and coaches/moderators.  

  
We know how important sports and other activities are to a student’s health and well-being and their 
overall school experience.  
   
  
Thank you to the Notre Dame community who have been supporting the gradual return 
to extracurricular activities.  
 
Thank you for your continued partnership and understanding.  
  
 


